
 

 
Dear Incoming Class of 2021,  
 
Congratulations on your acceptance to the University of Rochester! We hope that you are 
excited to be attending in the fall, and we look forward to seeing you on campus in August. In 
the meantime, we’re sure you have a lot of questions about coming to college and starting the 
next step in your education. That’s why the ​Inter-Class Living Community (ICLC) invites you 
to join our Summer Pen Pal program!​ ICLC is a housing group on campus that's all about 
building and growing community at the university, and this pen pal program is a great way to get 
to know students already experiencing college life and start making connections! 
 
The members of ICLC are available to answer any and all questions you might have about any 
aspect of academics, student activities, dorm life, or anything else at UR. If we can't answer it, 
we'll direct you to someone who can! To make sure we match you up with the best person to 
answer your questions, we would like to get the following information from you: 
 

● Name 
● Best email address to contact you over the summer 
● Intended major(s)/minor(s) (and undecided is fine too!) 
● Interests for student clubs or activities 
● Any other things you'd like to know more about (getting a job on campus, transferring 

credits from high school, best study spaces in the libraries, etc.) 
● Any questions you have 

 
Please include this information in an email to ​iclc.rochester@gmail.com​ by August 11th so we 
can match you up with a pen pal to answer your questions! Have a great summer, and see you 
for Orientation! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ori Yehezkely 
President, Inter-Class Living Community 
 

 


